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BUZZ BUZZ BEES!
I hope you’re all staying safe and are excited about the holiday season. Here are 
some International updates! 

● Youth Opportunities Fund decisions have been released. Congratulations to 
all the clubs that received funding; we can’t wait to see the positive 
impact that your projects will have on your communities. 

● The Global Engagement Rally (GER) was a huge success! Thank you to 
everyone who joined and attended the workshops. We hope that you 
found GER to be informative, valuable, and engaging. Recordings of all 
the workshops and their presentations will be posted on the Key Club 
International website for your use.

● At the Global Engagement Rally, we revealed this year’s International 
Convention theme: Go for Gold! We invite you to join us for the 
International Convention in Atlanta, Georgia from July 10th to July 14th for 
an Olympics-themed week as we celebrate all things Key Club 
International! 

● The Key of Honor is the highest recognition award presented by the Key 
Club International Board. It honors someone who has made a lifelong 
positive impact on youth in general, Key Club specifically, or an 
organization that has shown long-term support of youth and Key Club 
programs. Please review the nomination process found here and nominate 
someone who has made a significant difference in the life of Key Club 
members in your community. Applications are due on January 5, 2024! 

● Key Club International received over 145 applications across our five 
Taskforces and Committees. Those who applied will be receiving decisions 
shortly. 

● Join me for virtual office hours on December 7th at 5 PM PT.

Thank you all for your dedication and hard work. Please reach out if you have 
any questions, comments, concerns, or just want to chat. Happy Holidays, Bees! 
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https://www.keyclub.org/news/nominate-next-key-honor
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/73508027559?pwd=wz8Nj8itfpWdMWS0YqaBAaz22oK7uz.1
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MORE INFORMATION

https://www.cnhkeyclub.org/events/district-convention
https://www.cnhkeyclub.org/events/district-convention


DCON Info (Lily)



DCON Info (Lily)











Attend our upcoming webinar!
● Learn How to Register
● Registration & Hotel Costs
● What to Expect
● SAA & Delegate Sign-Up
● DCON Resources
● Chaperone Background 

Check
● Q&A with DCON 

Committee



JOIN US 
JANUARY 14TH 

@ 7 P.M.























CNH District Membership Growth Committee
Chair Henrina Zhang | mg.chair@cnhkeyclub.org

Happy Holidays CNH!!

Can you believe that the 2023 year is 
already coming to an end? I hope you 
all have had an amazing year of service, 
fun, and memories! With that being said, 
let’s end off the year strong as we reflect 
on the term thus far and look to the 
future; there’s a lot more membership 
growth to come!!

Blossoming with Service, 

Buzz Buzz CNH!Buzz Buzz CNH!



CNH District Membership Growth Committee
Chair Henrina Zhang | mg.chair@cnhkeyclub.org

Membership Growth Committee will be releasing a 
member survey form to gather data about the 
composition of CNH this month. MG Committee 
would like to know CNH a little more, and see what 
we can do to cater to you, the members, needs. So 
make sure to keep a look out!!

Member Survey FormMember Survey Form

Membership decline is inevitable as 
the term progresses, especially after 
Fall Rally, finals season, and etc. MG 
and MDE Committee are working on 
creating a retention manual with tips, 
advice, reminders, and solutions, so 
keep on a lookout!

Member RetentionMember Retention











PIE RUNNING 
FOR LTG

Candidates Training Conference (CTC) is your gateway to running for the position of 
lieutenant governor. Held annually in December, CTC provides aspiring candidates with 
training, public speaking practice, candidacy preparation, and more! This is your 
opportunity chance to learn from current Lieutenant Governors and determine if this 
leadership role is the right fit for you.

To formally declare your candidacy, you must submit the Intent to Run form online 
no later than two weeks before Conclave. This form serves as your official 

announcement to the district, indicating your commitment to pursuing the role of 
Lieutenant Governor.

To solidify your candidacy, you must submit a Service Agreement no later than one week 
before Conclave. This agreement signifies your commitment to fulfilling the responsibilities 
of the role. You must both email a digital copy and send a physical copy to the District 
Office. Ensure the physical copy is postmarked no later than one week prior to Conclave.

CONCLAVE 
PROCEDURES
Depending on the number of candidates, you may be asked to deliver a speech at the 
Nominating Conference before advancing to give another speech at the House of 
Delegates. Alternatively, you might proceed directly to the House of Delegates. After each 
session, be prepared for caucus, where you will answer questions from delegates. 

Preparation and communication 
are key to success at Conclave. 
Arriving early and well-prepared 
is essential. When you arrive, be 
sure to meet with your Region 
Advisor and Lieutenant Governor 
to familiarize yourself with the 
event's timetable as well as any 
last-minute developments.



LTG TESTIMONIALS

PREPARING FOR 
CONCLAVE

While optional, a literature is a 
front-and-back graphic that 
showcases your unique 
qualifications, achievements, and 
goals. Include a creative acronym 
that showcases your personality or 
aspirations.Your literature is a personal branding statement, and it 
should communicate why you are the best candidate for 
the role as well as your personality.

Caucus is the questioning phase that follows 
each speech you give (during the Nominating 
Conference or the House of Delegates). You will 
be asked to answer questions about your 
candidacy; a list of all the possible questions 
can be found on the CNH CyberKey. Caucus 
time may vary depending on the division.

Your speech is the greatest 
opportunity you will have to present 
yourself as a leader. Depending on 

the number of candidates, you may 
be asked to prepare one or two 

speeches. Your speech should 
communicate why you are the best 

choice, using your goals and 
qualifications as evidence. 

The Nominating Conference is used to narrow down the candidate pool in the event that 
there are more than two candidates. It requires that you deliver a speech different and 
longer than the one you will use during the final round of voting (the House of Delegates). 

“Running for LTG is truly a life changing experience. I learned so much, just from the act of 
running, and it was truly worth it. Being able to serve as a Lt. Governor has opened so many 
doors for me and allowed me to meet so many people. I am so grateful for everything that 
has come with this position, and I highly encourage you to run!” - D15W Lt. Governor, Chloe 
Wang
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